
 

All the children will be taking part in Design 
Technology in class, creating fabulous items for the 
whole school community to buy. 

It will be just like the Christmas Fair, but virtual!   
You will be able to order items through your child’s 
class.   

Look out for the items displayed on the children’s 
class pages on the school website and school 
newsletter in the coming weeks. 

 

Special Visitor 
 

Writhlington 

CHRISTMAS SPARKLE 
Friday 11th – Monday 14th December  

  

Colouring Competition 

For everyone getting ready for Christmas and wondering what we’ll do without the lovely school Christmas Fair; 
we’ve been working hard with Ms Lampert to create some Christmas magic for the children and find opportunities 
to do a little fundraising along the way. 

PTA - St Mary’s C of E Primary School Christmas Bonanza 
 

To enter, fill in a raffle slip with your name, number 
and child’s class and return it to school.  
You can enter as many times as you like!  
If you run out of raffle slips, just put the info on a 
piece of paper and send it in with your child, along 
with the £1 entry. 

Names will be drawn at the end of term.  

 

Look out for our specially designed St Mary’s 
Christmas colouring competition.  

Just 50p to enter. 

Everyone entering receives a 
prize, plus a first prize is up for grabs 
for one lucky winner in each class.  

 

For everyone missing the much-loved Christmas Fair 
and Grotto this year, there will be a special  
(socially distanced) visit to 
spread a little bit of joy and 
Christmas magic… 

The PTA supports St Mary’s by enhancing or creating 
experiences for the children, offering our time and 
fundraising. 
We always welcome new members, new ideas or 
support of any kind. This year, as we are all spending 
so much time outdoors, we have lots  
planned for the school grounds. 
If you would like to help please send us  
an email… 
 

For the first time, St Mary’s PTA are coordinating a 
fundraising Christmas Sparkle trail around 
Writhlington.  

Do you live within walking distance of school? Do 
you add a bit of sparkle to your home at Christmas?  
Are you planning to decorate the outside of your 
house this year? 

We would love to add your house to the trail map! 

email 
ptastmaryswrithlington@gmail.com  
or let a PTA member know if you 
would like to be involved. 

Letters will be displayed at the ‘Star Stops’ to spell 
out a ‘Winter’ word.   

Find the word and email it to the PTA email address 
(above) to be entered into our prize draw! 

1st Prize: £25 Entertainer Toyshop voucher 
2nd Prize: £10 Entertainer Toyshop voucher 

Maps will be available very soon from class teachers 
and the Fillerup shop (next to the Fromeway). 

 

Prizes! 

1st prize: Chocolate house 
2nd prize: Christmas cake 
3rd prize: Hamper 

A ticket-free COVID safe raffle?!?  

We couldn’t approach lots of businesses as usual this 
year, so we have decided to run a special, ticket-free 
raffle to give you a chance of winning one of these 
fabulous prizes! 

 

£1 
per ticket 

ptastmaryswrithlington@gmail.com 

St Mary’s School virtual  

Christmas Market 
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